
April 23, 2012 Council Workshop Dinner Meeting  DRAFT                                                            

 

 

CITY OF SHORELINE 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
SUMMARY MINUTES OF WORKSHOP DINNER MEETING 

 

Monday, April 23, 2012 Conference Room 104 - Shoreline City Hall 

5:45 p.m.  17500 Midvale Avenue N. 

 

 

PRESENT: Mayor McGlashan, Deputy Mayor Eggen, and Councilmembers Hall 

McConnell, Roberts, Salomon, and Winstead 

 

ABSENT: None 

 

STAFF: Julie Underwood, City Manager; Debbie Tarry, Assistant City Manager; 

Rachael Markle, Planning & Community Development Director; Kirk 

McKinley, Transportation Manager; Alicia McIntire, Senior 

Transportation Planner; Scott MacColl, Intergovernmental Relations 

Manager; Scott Passey, City Clerk 

 

 

At 5:53 p.m., the meeting was called to order by Mayor McGlashan, who presided.  

 

Mayor McGlashan began the meeting by discussing a King County proposal to the Sound 

Transit (ST) Board to include N. 175
th

 Street in the Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement (DEIS) as an alternative light rail station site. 

 

Councilmembers then reported on their outreach efforts to various government officials 

regarding the proposal. 

 

The Council then discussed the format and strategy for the upcoming Sound Transit 

Board meeting. Mr. MacColl advised the Council on strategy, noting the importance for 

the Council to clearly express what the City wants from Sound Transit. 

 

There was further discussion about the specific wording of the proposal and the process 

for making motions before the ST Board. The Council and staff then discussed the 

advantages and disadvantages of station alternatives and further discussed outreach 

efforts.  It was noted that the desired outcome from the ST meeting is for KC 

Councilmember Philips to withdraw his amendment. 

 

At 6:50 p.m., Mayor McGlashan declared the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

____________________________ 

Scott Passey, City Clerk 


